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Ms Fiona Marshall  

Secretary to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee  

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  

Palais des Nations, Room 429-4  

CH-1211 GENEVA 10  

Switzerland  

 

30 June 2022 

 

Re: Plan of Action for Decision VII/8i (Ireland) 

 

Dear Ms Marshall, 

 

I am pleased to attach, herewith, Ireland’s Plan of Action for dealing with the Committee’s 

findings in Decision VII/8i  

Ireland held a Public Consultation on a draft of the Plan of Action which was opened on 22 

March 2022 and closed on 10 May 2022. Ireland received five submissions all of which were 

considered in the drafting of the final Plan of Action.  

These submissions along with a decision-making table will be published on the Department’s 

website in due course. All parties who made a submission along with the Committee will be 

informed once these have been published.  

I would be grateful if you could confirm receipt.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

Orlagh Kehoe 

National Focal Point - Aarhus Convention  


